
 

 

 

                                                        
 

 
18th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers, 

 

Friday 27th September - Dressing up as what you would like to be in the future 

Over the next two weeks, our curriculum focus will be ‘All About Me’-exploring the children's 

strengths, talents and ambitions! 

To celebrate the theme “All About Me”, we would like Year 3 to arrive on Friday 27th 

September dressed as who, or what they might like to do for a career, when they are older. 

We do not expect any families to buy anything special to create the outfit, it can be a sports 

outfit, dressing up clothes or something home-made.  

Thank you for your support, we look forward to Friday 27th September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 Team.  

 

 


